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DATE: April 1, 2024 

 
TO: All Principals 

 
FROM: Lisa Robinson, Administrator of Schools 

Kim Lloyd, Director of Special Education 

Brian King, Assistant Director of Special Education 

Mike Trimmell, Ed.D., Special Education Administrator 

 

SUBJECT: Embrace - SCRAM Submit Button 

 

The SCRAM submit button will be available in Embrace for end of the year SCRAMs. Please utilize 

the submit feature in Embrace. You will still need to submit the paper version of the SCRAM this time 

around. This is the beginning of ensuring that our Embrace version of SCRAMS and paper version of 

SCRAMS are consistent. The plan is to use the Embrace SCRAM button this spring and to implement 

Embrace SCRAM and paper SCRAM. By spring of 2025 we should have enough data to determine if 

we can just use the Embrace SCRAM only for the 25-26 school year. More information will be 

provided in the End of Year SCRAM Memo. 

 

NOTE: Preschool teachers do NOT use the Embrace submit button. They should continue to submit the 

paper SCRAM only.  

 

 

  
 

 


